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Class Information Letter 

Year One Spring 2024 
 

 
The Year One team would like to wish you all a very happy new year, we are thinking of you and your families and 
would like to send you our very best regards.  

 
May we also say a big thank you for all your kind, Christmas thoughts, cards, and gifts, all of which are much 

appreciated. We hope that you had a good break and feel ready to begin the spring term.  
 

We hope that you find the curriculum information useful. If you have any questions or concerns, please do come, 
and speak to us.  

 
Some dates for your diary: 
 

We invite you to come and see our class assemblies: 
Mrs Lawlor – 9th Feb 2.30pm 

Mrs Hargrave – 16th Feb 2.30pm 
  

 Phonics information meeting: 26th January 2.00pm 
 

 
Kind regards, 

 
The Year One Team 
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